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Submission 76 – Elizabeth Kotlar 
 
Members of parliament, please provide the stations of Schofields and Quakers Hill with 
adequate parking. I have grown up in Schofields and have seen it grow over the last 30 
years. The current parking situation is inadequate for the current residents, and as our 
suburb and it's surrounding suburbs continue to expand this situation is only going to get 
worse. The commuter car park quickly fills very early each morning and the cars spill 
onto the surrounding roads. These roads have not been designed for this, they do not all 
have curb and guttering and after successive wet days it becomes a bog. Since the move 
of Schofields Station, my home is no longer close to the station. When I drive to the 
station I end up parking closer to my home than the station, as the cars spill along 
Railway Terrace. It is ridiculous to see that Woolworths across the road can provide a 
better car park than the State Government. 
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